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Mary Smith Forman 
Director of Library Services 
Akerman, Senterfitt & Eidson 
255 s. Orange Ave 17th Fl. 
P.O. Box 231 
Orlando, FL 32801-0231 

Dear Mary: 

January 24, 1994 

In spite of the snafus the committee completed its work by 
making awards and receiving acceptances from the recipients. As 
you can see I have notified, I hope, the appropriate folk. 

Now comes the work of revisions. I have included in this 
mailing a draft of a proposed calendar and memorandum for 
subsequent committees, as well as a proposal based, in part, of 
your notes for changes to the guidelines. As I receive comments 
from the committee I will forward them to you. Perhaps a final 
goal would be new Lucille Elliott Guidelines comprised of the old 
ones, the Wes Daniels report and these comments. What do you 
think? Of course we will need revised score sheets, too. 

I hope we can get this completed by the March board meeting so 
this won't be hanging over either your head or mine. Thanks for 
your offer of assistance. The committee and, I, in particular 
appreciate it. 

With all good wishes. 

SKW/bd 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

Sarah K. Wiant 
Director of the Law Library 
and Professor of Law 
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